SAND LAKE COMMUNITY COUNCIL
MONDAY 7PM APRIL 11,2005
SPHULER HALL @CALVARY CHURCH
80TH AND JEWEL LAKE ROAD

AGENDA

7:00pm Legislative teleconference
7:30pm Assembly report
7:45pm minutes approved, treasurers report
7:50pm Ron Carlson Anchorage Sand & Gravel update
8:00pm Kincaid Trail from Sand Lake Road to Kincaid - presentation
8:20pm Airport Technical Advisory presentation- long range plans
8:45pm Committee Reports: FCC report

Airport

Anchorage Parks

Strawberry Road

Saac

Community Welcome sign update
9:10pm Open Discussion: school site selection

cell tower

Connie Yoshimura land development
seafood plant project update
capital improvements

open

PLEASE REMEMBER TO VOTE!!!

Spring is springing! remember we have an adopt a road to serve this spring and
summer and falll!

Last month, the members present passed a resolution 15-1 against a middle school
being built at the far corner of the gravel pits (closest to Sand Lake Road /
Dimond) and they voted 15-1 for the middle school to be built in the AS&G pit.

A huge project going on with the old seafood plant. The council voted
unanimously to approve the project and zoning with an exception on the zoning
being -- in case the project fell through, that there could not be a business
like a chemical/asphalt plant replacing the project to protect the people. The
project will be behind the building and they are planning for an indoor facility
like the one on 0ld Seward Highway that caters to golf.. the air building..

This project will be an indoor football/soccer/track facility!

Look for the flyers coming out on the open to public meeting regarding the Sand
Lake Water and Wastewater Study. April 18th.
Flyers will be available at our meeting also.




A very important meeting this Thursday April 7 at the library with planning and
zoning- the south west school site selection goes before the committee. This
will be a good time to speak up.

I have an e-mail written to Mayor Begich and Carol Comeau asking for a

postponement on this hearing based upon the fact that there is still much legal
litigation.

Sherri Jackson (cell) 223-0684




